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ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Sowinski, Collin <CSowinski@mrbgroup.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2020 1:05 PM
To: Rocco Venezia
Cc: Brabant, Lance; cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org; ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; 

Erin Joyce
Subject: Fox Ridge 5B-3 LOC estimate review

Rocco, 
 
The following comments appear to have been only partially addressed or were unaddressed: 

 3.b: Temporary sediments traps – quantity shown on the plan is 2, estimate includes only 1. 
 3.c: Permanent seeding and mulching for all disturbed areas to remain pervious and not being treated by a 

different permanent seed mix. – permanent seeding and mulching does not appear the in estimate. 
 3.d: Steep slope protection including erosion blankets and seed mix – please include seed mix in the steep slope 

item description, and adjust the price if necessary. 
 5: The temporary seeding and mulching item should provide coverage for the full disturbed area – quantity 

appears to be approximately 2.4 acres short of the acreage of disturbance reported on the plans. 
 
Please feel free to call if you have any questions.   
 
Collin Sowinski, EIT 
Civil Engineer II 
 

 
The Culver Road Armory 
145 Culver Road, Suite 160 
Rochester, NY 14620 
(585) 381-9250 Phone 
(585) 381-1008 Fax 
 
The content of this email is the confidential property of MRB Group and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with MRB Group's written authorization.  If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 
 


